
 
 
 
 
 

January 20, 2020 
 
  Dear Pharmacologist, 
 
 

2020 is a special year for EPHAR, as we celebrate our 30th anniversary. The official celebration will 
take place in Prague during the EPHAR Congress. 

It is our pleasure to invite you to join us and participate in the 8th EPHAR 2020 Congress that is to be 
held in from July 5 - 9, 2020 in Prague, Czech Republic. The EPHAR Congress will be a great 
opportunity to combine science with meeting fellow pharmacologists, to share and gain knowledge 
and enjoy the beautiful atmosphere of the City with Hundred Spires. The scientific program of 
EPHAR2020 will cover many aspects of basic, clinical and regulatory pharmacology. 

 
Our colleagues from the Czech Pharmacological Society are doing their best to out together an 
excellent scientific and social event, but only your presence will make it perfect! 
 
 
See you in Prague in early July, 

 
 
 

 

 

 
Andreas Papapetropoulos                                                      Mojca Kržan                                                      

  Secretary General                                                                   President      
    


